

Office of the Mayor

One Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, NM 87103 Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

September 18, 2020

TO:

Pat Davis, President, City Council

FROM:

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

SUBJECT:

Mayors re-appointment of Dr. Randall D. Lahr to the EMS Medical Control

Board

I am submitting for your advice and consent the following name for re-appointment to the EMS Medical Control Board in accordance with the City of Albuquerque Ordinance 9-4-4-8.

APPOINTEE NAME

TERM

Dr. Randall D. Lahr 2901 Euclid Avenue NE, Apartment 24B Albuquerque, NM 87106-1700 August 15, 2023

Dr. Lahr is an emergency physician and current representative of the Lovelace Health System on the EMS Medical Control Board. Dr. Lahr did his medical school training and emergency medicine residency, which included an EMS rotation, here in Albuquerque at UNM. Before medical school Dr. Lahr was employed as an EMT by Albuquerque Ambulance Service and American Medical Response in Seattle.

Dr. Lahr will continue to serve as an Emergency Medical Director Representative, and his second term will expire August 15, 2023.



The remaining members are: Representing

epresenting	Name	Term
1. Emergency Medical Director	Dr. Kimberly M Pruett	08/15/2020
2. Emergency Medical Director	Dr. Randall D. Lahr	08/15/2018
3. Emergency Medical Director	Dr. Ian Medoro	08/15/2018
4. Emergency Medical Director	Dr. Dorothy Habrat	08/15/2020
5. Emergency Medical Director	Dr. Gurujot Khalsa	08/15/2018

EMS Medical Control Board

Re-Appointment of Dr. Randall D. Lahr

Page 3

ML

9,23,21

Sarita Nair, Chief Administrative Officer

Date